
Energy unions agree to continue their 
collaboration

 Europe 

EPSU affiliates from six countries have agreed to maintain their collective 
bargaining network and meet two times a year to exchange information on 
collective bargaining policy. The group was initially brought together through a 
European Commission-funded project and has now met four times since January 
2008, partly with assistance from the ETUI trade union education body. The unions 
from Austria, Belgium, France, Germany, Luxembourg and the Netherlands will 
meet next in October when they will be focusing in particular on training as well as 
the use of fixed-term and agency workers in the energy sector.
Read more at > EPSU (EN)
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